
 
Dear family, 

This year and as part of the Science curriculum, your child has access to Studies Weekly-
a set of printed texts in periodical format paired with a robust online learning platform. 
This online experience includes articles, images, videos, artwork, assessments, and 
activities that extend learning beyond the classroom. This program is:  

• Fully aligned with the Next Generation Science Standards (NGSS) 
• Hands-on with open-and-go lessons 
• Adaptable to in-class or remote learning 
• Driven by guiding questions that push students to explore 

 
In class, I will have an online tutorial to learn how to navigate a student’s account 
dashboard. This program is purchase by me and student can’t log in to it through Clever. 
I will be using the Science Studies Weekly program in conjunction with our STEAM 
projects too. The students will begin the school year learning about physical science. I 
will then continue with earth and life sciences. The curriculum will include a combination 
of hands-on learning, reading, and writing activities. I hope your child enjoys 
experiencing science this year through the Studies Weekly Science curriculum.  

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Faour 

 
 


